
 

 

 FOR THE ATTENTION OF: 
Centro Universitario Sportivo Italiano (CUSI) 
ITALIA 
 

 FROM:  
Eric Saintrond – FISU Secretary General/CEO 

 Lausanne, 23 December 2020 
Ref: SG/ESA-PHA/2020-70450 

 
Re: 2022 FISU University World Cups – attribution 

Dear Friends, 

We are pleased to inform you that the FISU Executive Committee has attributed the organisation 
of the 2022 University World Cup Finswimming to your federation. 

FISU will of course be in close contact with CMAS in order to set the dates of this event. Indeed, 
from the experience gained  from  the  organisation  of  previous University World Cups,  the  date  
of  a Cup is the first important step to be decided, in order not to overlap with other events in 
calendar of other international sports federations. We will also check the dates suggested in 
agreement with the FISU Technical Committee Chair. 

Together with this letter you will receive the attribution contract, MPA and the invoice for the 
Organising Rights & Services Fee in order to formalise the attribution. We kindly ask you to return 
the contracts signed by the 31 January 2021.  

We kindly ask you to send us the complete contacts details of the newly Organising Committee as 
soon as possible. 

We are convinced that this event will help to consolidate the excellent co-operation with your 
Association. Looking forward to collaborating with you as to guarantee the success of this Cup.  

Should you have any questions, we are at your disposal for any clarifications (worldcups@fisu.net). 

 
 Sincerely,  

 
 
 

 
Eric SAINTROND  
FISU Secretary General /CEO 

 
Copy: FISU WUC & UWC Department 

mailto:worldcups@fisu.net

